
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                           FSCCOM15A2016/1 

          

 

 
 

COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Extension of deadline for FSC Policy Research Group (PRG) Programme  

 

 

Following requests by stakeholders for extension of the application deadline for the FSC 

PRG Programme, the Financial Services Commission, Mauritius is extending the closing date 

to Tuesday, 2nd February 2016. 

 

All applications shall be submitted online at www.fscmauritius.org/prg.  

 

For any other information or assistance, applicants can also send emails at 

prg@fscmauritius.org. 

 

 

Financial Services Commission, Mauritius 

15th January 2016 
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